Salopian Club e-bulletin March 2022

From the Director

In the face of the grim news from Eastern Europe, we must count ourselves fortunate that Salopian Club activities are beginning to revive
after the pandemic. There have been a number of well attended social events, our sports clubs are in good heart, some fascinating arts events
are planned, and (petrol prices permitting) Salopian Drivers' Club members have their foot ready on the accelerator. An increasing number of
Salopians are benefitting from Salopian contacts on OS Connect (free access via the School/Old Salopian website) either socially or in
furtherance of their careers; do consider joining.

Floreat Salopia.

Nick Jenkins

Latest News

Saracens Dinner March
2022

Tuesday 8 March 2022

Royal Liverpool Golf Club
at Hoylake

05 Squash

Tuesday 8 March 2022

Clean Sweep for OS Squash
Team

Sad News

Tuesday & Mar

Robin Moulsdale (I 42-46)

Salopian Club Sports
Committee
Frida

Annual meeting.....

Oxford Get-Together 2022

Wednesday 23 February 2022

Record attendance at
Oxford

Alumni Race at
Roehampton on 11th
December

Monday 20 December 2021

It was a great team effort

OS Fives at Eton
Wednesday 23 Februs

Bitter Sweet Day for OS
Fives

Forthcoming Events

Chester Dinner February
2022

Friday 11 February 2

Full House at Chester

Salopian Drivers’ Club
Dinner

Tuesday 25 January

Surprise, Surprise!

Al these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

T ——
THE BLUE ANCHOR

Schools’ Head of the River
Race
Monday 14 March 2022 11:30

After atwo year gap, the
Sabrina gathering before
the Schools’ Head of the
River Race will take place
at the Blue Anchor,
Hammersmith, London W6
9DJ on Monday 14th
March. Coffee will be
available from 11.30am,
foll...

Visit to the House of
Commons
Friday 6 May 2022 14:15

The Salopian Club visit to
the House of Commons on
Friday 6th May has now
been confirmed for 2.15pm
for 2.30pm. Our host will
be Anthony Mangnall (O
03-08), MPfor Totnes.
Places on this visit are
strictly limited, ...

05 Dubai Gathering
Saturday 26 March 202200:00

Old Salopians based in the
Middle East are warmly
invited to an OS gathering
in Dubai on Saturday 26th
March. For full details,
please contact Rupert
Connor (5 92-97)
rupert.connor@gmail.com

Sabrina Reunion
Sunday 8 May 202200:00

Sabrina members who left
the School before/in 1961
arewarmly invited toa
Sabrina Reunion Lunchin
the Bowring Room, School
Boathouse, on Sunday 8th
May. For further detals
please contact Charles
Wright, Presidento...

Oxford Arts Day

Thursday 31 March 2022 16:30

The tour of the Ashmolean
with Nicholas Barber (SH
54-58)is now fully
subscribed. However,
Salopians and partners are
warmly invited to tea in
Wadham College from
4.30pm, followed by a
concert given by
professional O...

The Old Salopian
Birmingham Dinner will
take place at 7.00pm for
7.30pm on Thursday 28th
April at Edgbaston Golf
Club, 25 Church Road,
Birmingham B15 378,
where the Headmaster will
be present. Dress will be
Black Tie/...




